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Friday 8
th
 September 2017 

Summer Menus Week 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back; I hope you have had a good summer. It was lovely to see all the children again and our new Reception children in Copeland class. 
The children have once again settled very quickly in their new class groupings and I would like to thank you and the staff for helping the children 
feel so secure and ready to learn. 
I would like to welcome a new member of staff, Mr Sackwild, who will be covering Quickbury class for one day a week and Durrington and Fitzwalter 
classes for half a day every week. We also have a trainee teacher, Mrs Waite who will be working alongside Mrs Guszpit in Fitzwalter class for the 
Autumn term. 
 
School Gates 
You may have noticed that we are now closing the gates to the staff car park at 9am to further ensure the safety of our children. You will still be able 
to enter the school through the front doors after 9am but you will have to use the path alongside the playground, which is the safer route we would 
encourage you to use at all times. 
 
Happy Book 
Among the Happy messages this week; Oliver M thanked Kristian for helping him when he was hurt; Mr Sackwild thanked Quickbury class for being 
‘delightful’ and Mrs Guinan wanted to thank Hadley for supporting another pupil during his lunchtime. 
 
Achievements from Home and School We had much to celebrate in assembly this morning;  
Home: Lucy Be, Ruby T, Ben, Kristian, Oskar, Jasper, Tilda and Joshua I completed the summer reading challenge by reading at least 6 books 
during the holidays; Molly took part in a gymnastics course while in the Czech Republic and received a medal and certificate; Aidan was presented 
with a medal for his participation in a football tournament during the holidays; Sienna P has achieved her Stage 3 swimming award and Evie was 
very proud of her swimming certificates for swimming 800m and for achieving a Gold swimming certificate before going in to Year 5. 
School: Well done the following children for achieving their Bronze Mathletics award; Aidan, Jessica B, Kristian, Ruby R, Freddie, Lucy Ba, 
Tommy, Henry P, Ben, Emily, Harriet, Mitchell, Kenny and Ruby T. Well done to Ruby T, Isabella O, Mitchell, Ryan, Ben, Henry P, Kristian and 
Aidan for achieving their Silver Mathletics award and congratulations Ruby T, Kenny, Oliver B and Kristian on achieving their Gold Mathletics 
award during the holidays. Many children also have been using Spellzone to help improve their spelling; Well done Spencer, Oliver B, Luke, Jessica 
S, Tom, Hannah, Maddy, Abbie, Sam, Charlee, Jessica B, Evie, Alfie C, Izzy T, Oliver M, Tommy, Joshua D, Hadley, Brody L, Charlie, Daisy P, 
Tristan, Ruby C, Henry P, Jak, Alfie P, Ben, Bobby, Ruby T, Vinnie, Ruby R, Mitchell and Kenny. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week:  children who have helped others to settle in their new classes 
Copeland: Finley showed concern and care for his new friends, sharing toys and including them in his games. 
Durrington: Josie has helped our Year 1 children by comforting them and helping them to find their way around their new class. 
Fitzwalter: Lily-Mae, Lilly and Sophie B helped their younger classmates to get ready for maths and English lessons. 
Quickbury: Tommy has been unbelievably helpful to everyone, ensuring that the children and staff in Quickbury class are organised. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Scarlett, who celebrated her birthday on September 4

th
 and Sam, Lucy Ba, and Alfie C will be 

celebrating their birthdays in the coming week 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home: 
 
 
Diary Dates 

 Meet the teacher - drop in sessions to be confirmed. 

 Harvest Service – Thursday 28
th

 September – 9.30am St. Mary’s Church, Sheering 
                            

 
Thank you for your kind words and support this week. I really appreciate it. 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 


